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Go, shine in 
the world  

I have received and read the St George the Martyr CE Primary School newsletter of 27.06.2025  

Name of child _________________________________________________ Class______________  

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND YOUR CHILD MIGHT WIN A PRIZE :)  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A reminder that Academic Review Day for Nursery-Year 5 is taking place next Friday. Children only 
attend school for their appointment time on this day. There will also be a book fair in the hall.  
 
Year 6 Academic Review Day is taking place on Monday 14th July. Children attend school as usual 
on this day. They will come out of class to join the appointment with Mr Tandy. 
 
With best wishes, Mrs Whiteley (Head of School) and Mr Webb (Executive Headteacher) 

Summer Term Music Concert 
Thank you to all the parents who came to our 
Summer Music Concert on Monday. The children 
demonstrated our value of ‘inspiration’ by 
impressing us with their musical talents.  
 
It was fantastic that all children had an opportunity 
to perform and we all thoroughly enjoyed watching 
them ‘shine’.  
 
If you are interested in signing your child up for 
individual piano or guitar lessons next year, please 
speak to the school office or visit the Camden Music 
website.   

Friends of St George the Martyr Summer BBQ and International Food Fair 
Friday 4th July 6.00 - 8.00pm 
 
All parents and children are invited and we hope to see you all there! 
Tickets are available to buy through ParentPay. 
 
£5.00 ADULT TICKET includes admittance, entertainment, one portion of BBQ 
food (meat or vegetarian), a portion of salad and a glass of wine or soft drink. 
£3.00 CHILD TICKET includes admittance, entertainment, one portion of BBQ food (meat 
or vegetarian), a portion of salad and a soft drink. 

 
Parents and carers are also invited to bring savoury dishes and desserts to share as part 
of the International Food Fair. This food is also included as part of the ticket price.  
 
Tickets are limited for health and safety reasons.  
 

Children must be accompanied by an adult who is over 18. Children will not be able to come 
by themselves. 

http://www.stgeorge.camden.sch.uk
mailto:admin@stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk
https://camdenmusic.speedadmin.dk/play/catalogue/courses?


Don’t let a little worry turn into a big one... 
If you or your child are worried about something or have any questions, please phone the 
school office and book an appointment to see their class teacher, Mrs Whiteley or Mrs 
Marsh. We are always really pleased to meet with you and chat things through.  

Important dates for your diary… 
NEW DATE—Wednesday 2nd July—
9.05am—Friends of SGTM meeting 
Friday 4th July—Academic Review Day 
for Nursery-Y5 
Friday 4th July—6.00-8.00pm—Family BBQ and 
International Food Fair 
Monday 7th July—Last week of after-school 
enrichment clubs for the Summer term 
Tuesday 8th July—1.00-3.00pm—Sports Day 
for Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 (at Coram’s Fields) 
Wednesday 9th July—Friday 11th July—Y6 
Residential Trip to PGL Liddington 
Thursday 10th July—Nursery visiting the 
Foundling Museum 
Friday 11th July—Y5 visiting the Royal 
Observatory 
Monday 14th July—Academic Review Day for 
Y6—children attend school as usual on this day 
Monday 14th July & Tuesday 15th July—
3.30pm—School Uniform Swap and Lost 
property collection 
Wednesday 16th July—10.00am—Y6 
performance of Oliver! to parents 
Friday 18th July—9.15am—Y6 Leavers 
assembly—parents to join 
Monday 21st July—2.15pm—End of Term 
service at SGTM Church—all parents welcome 
Tuesday 22nd July—Last day of term—The 
school day will finish at 3.30pm, as usual, for 
Nursery to Year 5. The Year 6 class will finish 
their day at 2.30pm.  
Monday 1st September —INSET Day for staff 
training 
Tuesday 2nd September—Pupils return to 
school for the new school year 

Person of the Week! 
 

Nursery - Marian 
Reception - Woojin  
Year 1 - Levi-Jett 
Year 2 - Layla 
Year 3 - Ibrahim 
Year 4 - Labibah 
Year 5 - Rory 
Year 6 - Harry 

Attendance… 

A huge congratulations to both Reception and 
Year 1 for having the BEST 
ATTENDANCE last week with 
98%.  

Our attendance bear, George, will 
live in both classrooms next week.  

Work of the Week… 
 
Every week a great piece of  
children’s work is showcased in the 
school lobby. 
 
This week, in English, Year 2 have 
been writing their own stories 
inspired by their class text, ‘The 
Magic Finger’ by Roald Dahl.  
 
Gabriela has written a superb story using a 
range of ambitious vocabulary and imaginative 
description. She has followed her steps to 
success to ensure she included all of the 
features of a narrative text. Gabriela’s 
presentation is also very impressive.  
 
Well done, Gabriela!  Thank you for sharing your 
wonderful work with us! 

School uniform orders for 
September... 
With end of term fast approaching, 
School Wear Inc., our school uniform 
provider, are advising and 
encouraging parents to place their 
uniform orders for September as soon as 
possible. The final order date for guaranteed 
delivery for the start of the new year is 1st 
August. Order your uniform for Autumn Term by 
following this link: https://
www.schoolwearinc.co.uk/school/st-george-the-
martyr-cofe-primary/ 

Camden Art Biennale 

Last summer term, St George the Martyr had the 
amazing opportunity to showcase a range of 
artwork at the Camden Biennale hosted at 
Central Saint Martins. Please do have a look at 
video link below to see more from this event: 

https://www.arts.ac.uk/colleges/central-saint-
martins/csm-public/camden-schools-art-biennale  

https://www.schoolwearinc.co.uk/school/st-george-the-martyr-cofe-primary/
https://www.schoolwearinc.co.uk/school/st-george-the-martyr-cofe-primary/
https://www.schoolwearinc.co.uk/school/st-george-the-martyr-cofe-primary/
https://www.arts.ac.uk/colleges/central-saint-martins/csm-public/camden-schools-art-biennale
https://www.arts.ac.uk/colleges/central-saint-martins/csm-public/camden-schools-art-biennale






St George the Martyr Church 


